
Hello,

We have had a very busy week across the school this week.

We started with guest speakers in Year 6 who discussed their careers
and career pathways. Then on Wednesday, Year 6 had a PE session
with Sports Leaders from Kibworth Mead Academy and had the
opportunity to ask them questions about their transition to secondary
school.

In Key Stage One, Macaulay Class and some members of Lansdowne
Class have been working incredibly hard to show their perseverance
and resilience with the Phonics check. Mr Johnson has been incredibly
impressed with all the children he has worked with this week.

In Key Stage Two, Hughenden Class have taken their Multiplication
Tables Check. The enthusiasm and perseverance shown by the
children has been phenomenal. Miss Lambert has been overwhelmed
with the children that she has worked with.

A reminder that the Summer Fair is on Wednesday 26th June from
3:30pm to 4:15pm. Entry will be through the Year 5 and 6 gate on
Knighton Fields Road West and Year 5 and 6 will be dismissed from the
Year 3 and 4 gate on Sheridan Street that day.

Finally, thank you so much for the donation of pre-loved clothes earlier
this week. We raised £148 which will be used to support enrichment
opportunities for the children.

Have a great weekend and see you next week.
Miss Rebecca Smith.
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A huge congratulations goes 
to Hughenden Class this 
week for amazing 
attendance and excellent 
punctuality this week, Well 
done Sheridan Class! 

Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 

Please keep up your hard 
work with your attendance 
and punctuality. Many 
thanks. 

Miss Key.
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Wednesday 26th June – Summer Fair 
Wednesday 3rd July – Y6 transition day and 
class swap
Thursday 4th July – Y6 performance to parents 
@10am and 6pm
Tuesday 9th July – Sports Day at Saffron Lane 
Stadium
Thursday 11th July – Picnic on the Park – details 
to follow
Friday 12th July – school closes for the summer 
holidays

Attendance

Class Attendance 
%

Bloomfield 94.1%
Macaulay 89.6%

Lansdowne 93%
Richmond 93%

Hughenden 91.6%
Lothair 91.1%

Sheridan 93.3%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
91.7%

Character muscle of the 
week

Integrity:
Being honest and telling the truth. Doing the 
‘right thing’ and be a good role model in all 
settings.

Primary Leadership Team
#collaboration #community

Well done to all of our badge winners 
this week:

Hughenden Class
Harlow – Second round yellow

Louie – Second round yellow

Lumen – Second round yellow

Lothair

Daniel. A – Gold

Dominic – Second round red

Eeva – Bronze

Isla – Second round green

Mia – Silver

Tiahni – Gold

Teddy Bear Tombola

We would like to have a teddy bear 
tombola at the Summer Fair. If you 
have any teddies that are in good 
condition you would like to donate, 
then please bring them into school by 
the 21st June. 
Thank you. 
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